
CITY OF HIGHLAND, KANSAS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY HALL 

OCTOBER 26, 2015 

7:00 P.M. 

 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Matt Peterson, Charles Batchelder, Ben Gilmore, Jerry Twombly and 

Dana Clary 

 

CITY EMPLOYEES PRESENT: Clerk Joann Karn, City Attorney Ted Collins, Police Chief Brandon 

Whetstine and Asst. Clerk Melanie Hollabaugh.  

 

GUESTS PRESENT: None 

 

PRESIDING: Council President Jerry Twombly.  Mayor Scott Sisk was absent. 

 

7:00 p.m. The Public Hearing was called to order by Council President Twombly. 

 

City Attorney Ted Collins reviewed with the Council details on what had been done and still needed to be 

done with the property at 507 W. Missouri street. 

 

After review of the information presented, Ben Gilmore moved and Matt Peterson seconded a motion to adopt 

Resolution 15-04.  A Resolution of the City of Highland, finding that the structures located upon lots 1-3, 

block 29, City of Highland, are unsafe and dangerous and directing said structures to be repaired or removed 

and the premises made safe and secure.  By roll call vote: Dana Clary-yes, Matt Peterson-yes, Ben Gilmore-

yes, Charles Batchelder-yes and Jerry Twombly-yes.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Charles Batchelder moved and Dana Clary seconded a motion to adjourn at 7:20 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________       __________________________________ 

Mayor/Presiding Council Member   City Clerk   

 

 

 

 


